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Dear Peter Gerstmann, 
 
STATUTORY CONSULTATION UNDER SECTION 42 OF THE PLANNING ACT 
2008. 
 
At: Botley West Solar Farm  
 
(Targeted Consultation 15 August to 15 September 2024). 
 
Thank you for your letter dated 15 August 2024, in relation to a formal targeted 
consultation for Botley West Solar Farm on a single change to the central site to 
avoid or minimise environmental effects upon a veteran tree. 
 
This is the response of the Vale of White Horse District Council (VWHDC) to the 
Statutory Consultation and notification pursuant to Section 42 of the Planning Act 
2008 to this targeted consultation for the NSIP project for the Botley West Solar 
Farm, a large solar farm to the west of Oxford within the districts of West Oxfordshire, 
Cherwell, and Vale of White Horse. 
 
In compiling this response, VWHDC has had regard to the Botley West Solar Farm 
Veteran Tree Targeted Consultation Information Change Note and the Botley West 
Solar Farm Veteran Tree Targeted Consultation Site Location and Order Limits Plan. 
 
The change lies outside the administrative boundary of VWHDC. We therefore have 
no observations to make on this change. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Stuart Walker 
Major Applications Team Leader 

Head of Service: Adrian Duffield 

              

Peter Gerstmann – Managing Director 
Photovolt Development Partners 
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